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Progress made at the FWC 
The ASU/ALAEA, delegates and officials along with only 4 employee bargaining 
representatives and Emirates management attended the Fair Work 
Commission (FWC) on Thursday 14 August.  The ASU/ALAEA had asked the FWC 
to assist the parties in finalizing a fair and equitable Enterprise Agreement for 
the next three years. 

How the FWC helped 
Commissioner Cribb from the Fair Work 
Commission heard from the ASU/ALAEA, the 
employee bargaining representatives and 
from Emirates.  The Commissioner was told 
that everyone agreed that the outstanding 
matters were: 

 The claim for 3% pa wage increases 
from 1/1/14, 1/1/15, 1/1/16; 

 The claim for pay grades to increase 
by 3% pa; 

 The claim for pay rises payable to all 
those over max level for grade; 

 The claim for a paid breaks clause; 

 The claim for increased redundancy 
pay or a commitment to job security 
for the life of agreement; 

 The claim to maintain the Mascot 
allowance; 

 The claim for fix duty travel time; and 

 The claim to remove the proposed 
split shifts clause 12.5. 

Commissioner Cribb heard from both the 
ASU/ALAEA and the bargaining 
representatives and Emirates management.  
The Commissioner then talked with Emirates 
separately, followed by the Commissioner 
discussing the claims with the ASU/ALAEA 
and the bargaining representatives.  The 
discussions progressed through the day and 
the ASU/ALAEA and the bargaining 
representatives maintained our position on 
the settlement of the claims for the next 
enterprise agreement. 

After discussion with the company, the 
Commissioner determined that the 
ASU/ALAEA, bargaining representatives and 
Emirates should meet again on Wednesday 
27 August 2014 and Thursday 28 August 
2014.  Commissioner Cribb also got 
confirmation from Emirates the back pay will 
be unaffected until at least Sunday 31 August 
2014. 
 
A copy of the Statement from the FWC is on 
the back of this bulletin.   

What’s happens next? 

The ASU/ALAEA will continue to represent 
the best interests of our members.  The 
ASU/ALAEA believe it is in our members’ best 
interests to utilise the services of the FWC.  
We will update members following the 
negotiations continuing next week in the 
FWC. 

Further information? 

For more information, please get in touch 
with your local contact. 

Branch Contact Mobile 

NSW US Clare Raffan 0417 177 266 

QLD Jo Justo 1800 177 244 

SA Steve Georganas 0400 108 415 

VIC  Imogen Sturni 0433 339 656 

WA Jennifer Greeney 0427 007 166 

ALAEA Noel Speers 02 9554 9399 
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Fair Work Act 2009  
s.240—Bargaining dispute 

Australian Municipal, Administrative, Clerical and Services Union 
v 
Emirates 
(B2014/173) 

The Australian Licensed Aircraft Engineers Association 
v 
Emirates 
(B2014/1026) 

 

COMMISSIONER CRIBB MELBOURNE, 14 AUGUST 2014

Alleged dispute concerning Quantum of the fixed annual pay increases. 
 
[1] The parties held cordial discussions in the Fair Work Commission today to discuss the 
enterprise agreement. 
 
[2] The conference was adjourned until Wednesday 27 August 2014 and Thursday 28 
August 2014. 
 
[3] Emirates has agreed to extend the backpay deadline until 31 August 2014. 
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